
ALL ABOARD!

Have additional feedback? Stay tuned for a survey!
For questions, contact Sam Erickson at
serickson@nelsonnygaard.com

Community 
meeting on Dublin 
School Transit Plan

Please come share your transportation 
priorities and explore new ideas around 

transit service for Dublin’s schools!

March 8, 2018
6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
Dublin High School

LAVTA/Wheels Bus is working to understand the 
transportation needs of the Dublin school community, 

particularly in light of growing student enrollment. 
With this Transit Service Plan, we hope to help identify 

and recommend the most appropriate and 
economically feasible ways to provide service for the 

upcoming school year and beyond.


